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OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

May 11, 1967

The Fundamental 0il Corp.

1204 Petroleum Life Bldg.

Midland, Texas Re: State "D" No.
, 36-10-32

Gentlemen:

We are enclosing a copy of a letter which we sent
to your San Francisco office on April 21, 1967. To
date we have had no reply.

We will appreciate ycur giving this matter your
early attention so that we may complete cur !ile for
this well.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1
mc
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